
 

         Nursery Direct Line: 01305 785790 
         Email: nursery@stjohnswey.dsat.org.uk 
 
 

24th September 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

HARVEST FESTIVAL STAY AND SHARE           

Thursday 3rd October 2019 8:45am-9:45am 

 

We would like to invite you to St John’s Nursery & Pre-School’s ‘Harvest Festival’ on Thursday 3rd 

October at 8.45am. This will include sharing bread together, a song from the children, harvest crafts 

and a prayer. This will last for approximately 1 hour. 
 

This year we would like to raise money to support Wiru Primary School in Kenya.  The school is providing 

cooked meals for all the children at lunchtime.  We should like to help to subsidise the cost of the meals 

by providing some of the maize and beans for the daily bean stew – Githeri. Our support for this project 

greatly benefits the children in the school.   The children will be bringing home a white envelope from 

school. Please allow your child to decorate the envelope and place a small donation inside. Please return 

to us on the morning of the Stay and Share.  

 

We will also be donating food to Soul Food, Waves, The Lantern and the local Food Bank, 

therefore please can we ask for non-perishable food stuffs (tea/coffee/squash/tins/dried 

food/pasta/rice/jars and bottles).  Please check that these items are in date and please 

can they be brought into school on Thursday 3rd October and not before. 

 

 Please complete the reply slip below and return to Nursery by Tuesday 1st October.  Should you 

have any queries please do not hesitate to speak to a member of the Nursery Team. 

 

Thank you and we look forward to seeing you all there. 

 

The Nursery Team 

 

Harvest Festival – Thursday 3rd October 2019 – 8.45am to 9.45am 

 

Child’s Name ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

 

[   ]  Yes we will be attending.  Number of family/friends -----------. 

[   ]  No we will not be attending.       *please complete appropriately 

 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………………………………………………  Date………………………………………. 
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